From: Richard

Sent: 12 June 2017 13:

To: Planning

Subject: Planning applivation 2017?2437/P

Dear Ms. Constantinescu,
| live in 6,Byron Mews which is directly behind 24, Constantine Road.

The proposed planning application would allow the residents of 24, Constantine Road to
look directly into our bedroom windows, of which there are two.

We therefore oppose the application in its present form.
Very best regards,

Capt. Richard Oade.
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